
 
 
 

 
December 15, 2015 

 
California Parents Who Plan to Decline or Modify Vaccine Use for Their 

Children 

Must Get Your Personal Belief or Religious Vaccine Exemption 

On File Before December 31, 2015 Deadline 
 
If you want your Personal Belief or Religious Vaccine Exemptions to be valid after July 1st 2016 and 
through the next grade span, you need to have a an exemption on file at your school or day care by 
December 31, 2015. Otherwise you will need to obtain a Medical Exemption. The bill, Senate Bill 277, 
passed in June 2015, eliminated many of the rights of California parents to use non- medical exemptions 
for vaccines required before a child attends public or private school, preschool or daycare. Our colleagues 
at NVIC (National Vaccine Information Center) spell out what you need to know. Click Here to Read Full 
NVIC Alert. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.leginfo.ca.gov/pub/15-16/bill/sen/sb_0251-0300/sb_277_bill_20150630_chaptered.html
https://nvicadvocacy.org/members/Home/tabid/39/ctl/ViewItem/mid/1420/itemid/827/Default.aspx
https://nvicadvocacy.org/members/Home/tabid/39/ctl/ViewItem/mid/1420/itemid/827/Default.aspx


  


